
 

 

Franklin-Argyle Underground 
Power Transmission Project 

ladwp.com/metroprojects 

Project 
Schedule 
October 2021 – 
December 2021 

Region 
Hollywood 

Project Description 
The Franklin-Argyle 
Underground Power 
Transmission Project is an 
emergency project made 
necessary after an equipment 
failure recently in one of our 
underground vaults near the 
intersection of Franklin Ave. 
and Argyle Ave. in Hollywood. 

Notifications will be distributed 
directly to affected customers 
prior to the outages. 
 
Construction 
Information 
Construction will take place 
along a stretch of Franklin Ave. 
between Argyle Ave. and 
Canyon Dr. In order to 
complete this project as quickly 
and as safely as possible, work 
will occur seven days a week 
for approximately two to three 
months. Work hours are M-F 
7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. and on 
Sat. and Sun. from 7:00 a.m. to 
7:00 p.m. 
 
During work hours, traffic will be 
reduced to one lane in each 
direction on Franklin Ave. along 
that stretch. Traffic will be 
returned to normal at the end of 
each work day.  
 
All parking on Franklin within 
the work area will be restricted. 
Traffic Control Officers will be 
on-site at intersections to help 
keep traffic moving. Electronic 
message boards will be in place 
to notify motorists of the work. 
Deliveries and emergency 
services will continue as 
normal. Driveway access will 
not be affected. 
 
We thank our neighbors in 
advance for their patience as 
we make these necessary 
repairs. 
 
 
 
 
 

That event caused underground 
transmission lines to be 
damaged and left exposed to 
the elements. The lines in 
question pose no danger to the 
general public. We need to 
complete the necessary repairs 
and equipment upgrades as 
quickly as possible before the 
rainy season begins in order to 
preserve the reliability of 
electric service in the area. 
Planned outages will take place 
at the conclusion of the project 
to energize the upgraded 
equipment.  

Project Hotline: (818) 771-4658         Project email: PowerProjects@ladwp.com 
Construction Supervisor: Scott Traweek | 818-771-4565 | scott.traweek@ladwp.com 
Community Affairs: Michael Ventre | 213-367-1381 | michael.ventre@ladwp.com 


